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Social Media: Website 

Soar to Success - Self-Sufficient, Original, Attitude, Resilient 

A message from our Deputy Headteachers: Mrs Jacoby & Mrs Brown 

Tuesday 10th September 

Year 4 Roman Day 

Tuesday 17th September 

School Photographs 

Thursday 19th September  

Year 1 Superhero WOW 
Day 

Monday 23rd September 

Year 6 Beaumanor Hall Trip 

Tuesday 24th September 

Year 4 Whitby Parent 
Meeting 5pm (virtual) 

Thursday 26th September 

Year 5 Egyptian WOW Day 

Dates for your diary 

 

 

SOAR Superstars 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
A very warm welcome back to children and families for the start of our new 
academic year! It’s wonderful to see the children in school, excited to be in their 
new classes and meeting up with their friends again. The children have been settling 
in beautifully and the atmosphere in school is so calm and positive. Year groups are 
starting their new topics for the term, which involve lots of exciting new learning 
and opportunities to have WOW days, whether that be on trips or events in school.  
 
Seesaw is now up and running so you will be able to keep in touch with key 
information about what’s happening in your child’s class and across the year group, 
as well as see a range of photos and videos of your child’s learning.  
 
As you will know, safeguarding the children in school is our most important priority. 
After reviewing our procedures for end of day dismissal, we are implementing 
changes for some year groups, in order to better safeguard our school community. 
An email has been sent to you with further information.  
 
We really appreciate your support. 
Mrs Jacoby and Mrs Brown 

If your child is going to be absent from school, please inform us by 8.30am wherever possible 
by calling the school office and leaving a message on the absence line or alternatively 

speaking to a member of the admin team. If we have not been informed by 9.20am a text 
message will be sent to parents/carers to question the reason for absence. Contact is 

required every day of your child’s absence. If there is any doubt about the whereabouts of a 
child, then the learning mentor team will be notified who will try to establish contact to 

check on the safety and wellbeing of the child. 

Reminder 

Exciting learning from this week 

View our Twitter for the 
latest updates and news: 

Twitter 

Social Media: Twitter 

The P.E days for this half term are: 

Year 1 - Monday 

Year 2 Tuesday 

Year 3 - Thursday 

Year 4 - Tuesday 

Year 5 - Thursday 

Year 6 - Monday 

P.E Days Nut Free School 
 

We have many children in our 
school that have nut allergies 
and even the smell of nuts can 
set off a reaction. Please can 
you ensure that your child 
does not bring any form of 
nut into school and please be 
aware that some chocolates 
and spreads also contain nuts. 

https://www.manorpark.coventry.sch.uk/
https://twitter.com/mppscoventry?lang=en
https://twitter.com/mppscoventry?lang=en

